Class Newsletter-Year 3 Winter Term





Robin class

Teacher: Miss Sherlock

LSA: Mrs Stagg and Mrs Warbutton



Dove class

Teachers: Mrs Barry and Mrs East

LSA: Mrs Stagg and Mrs War-

button

Maths: This term we will be learning about column addition and subtraction then we will be moving on to length and calculating perimeters.

It would also be fantastic to see lots more children achieving by learning number facts on Sumdog. You can really support them by helping them to **learn their 2, 3, 4, 5 and 10 times** tables and division facts and by letting them log on at least twice a week to practice.

English: This term we are reading The Star in the Jar. We will be learning all about using adjectives, conjunctions and fronted adverbials to improve our writing and add interest.

We will continue to really focus on spelling and handwriting this term. Please practice spellings with your child at home and ensure they are writing their letters neatly. You can use Ed shed to

support this.

Every child has a myOn login
(firstname.surname p/word: ABC) so
that they can read books on line at home. Please try to
read every day either on line or the reading book from
school.

Enquiry this term is: How did one spark change history?

In History we will be learning who invented the Davy Lamp, Electrical current and the Light Bulb and the impact this had on our way of life. In Geography we will be learning to name countries of the world.

This term in Science we are looking forward to learning all about light. We will be learning where light comes from and how it helps us to see objects and colours. We are looking forward to investigating how shadows are formed and finding patterns in how they change.

In DT, we will be investigating the effect light has on different materials and we will be working towards designing and making moving shadow puppets for a shadow puppet performance towards the end of term. ■

Spellings and Homework!

Spellings are **tested on Mondays** and the list is on Teams. The children have really enjoyed our spelling challenge and enjoy making it on to the 'Spelling Superstars' wall! So please practice the spellings with your child each week.

We will be putting an activity on Showbie each week for your child to share with you. Please enjoy these activities with them.



Please ensure that if you send your child with a drinks bottle to use during class time that it contains water not squash or juice. All children have a slice of toast at playtime, if you would like to send extra snacks, please send fruit.

PΕ

PE will be on Wednesday afternoon this term and may be outdoors. Please make sure that your child is wearing appropriate shorts or joggers, t-shirts and trainers each week.